From: Leslie De Silva

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 3:20 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Proposed development at Bloomington and Young St. South east corner

I would like to have my voice added to those on opposition of this development. It is simply too big with too many
large buildings. While some intensification is understandable, the shear size and number of these appartment
buildings seems drastic for our town size and on the Oak Ridges Moraine no less!

Leslie Dr Silva
370 Paradelle Dr, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 4R7, Canada



